
UNITED NATIONS 

SECURITY 

COUNCIL 

LETPER DATED 20 APRIL 1965 FROM THE PEPJ44RENT I(EPP,ESEVI!ATIVE OF TCRKEY 
ADDRESSED 0 THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

In a letter addressed to Your Excellency on 7 April 1$5,1' the Charge 

d'Affaires of Greece claimed that a violation of Greek air space by Turkish 

aircraft has taken place on 6 April 1965. 

This is obviously another example of trumped-up charges on the 'part of 

Greece against Turkey, as a thorough investigation carried out by the competent 

Turkish authorities has shown that the allegation mentioned in the Greek 

Charge d'Affaires' letter is entirel;r without foundation. 

I shall be grateful if Your Excellency would kindly have this letter 

circulated as a Security Council document. 

Please accept, etc. 

(Signed) Orhan ERALP 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Turkey 
to the United Nations 

A/ Document, S/6277. 

65-08264 


